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Dear Friends,  
 

We have had another satisfying year serving communities around Malingunde. 
We are thrilled to continue to see lives changing and people coming to faith. 
 

Chippo ‘Thank you for all your prayers and generosity to us during 2019. We 
continue to see our work and team develop. This year we have been privileged 
to see 358 people receive physical healing and 211 come to faith. We look 
forward to more in 2020.’ 
 

Every year people go mostly from the U.K in regular intervals to train and equip 
the team. This is a key reason for the maturing of the team in Malingunde. 
Some of our Dalitso Trust friends visit year after year, getting to know the team 
really well, helping us to develop the specific gifts within each team member. 
 

Thank you so much to Dave, Bill, Nick, Evie, James, Mark, Laura, Kevin, Erica, 
Brian, Val, Nicola, Emily and Arnold for travelling to Malawi this year and 
investing into The Dalitso Trust team. See some of their highlights below. 
 

Bill ‘My highlight was a 91 year old gentleman who came singing and dancing 
to collect his Follow Me graduation certificate from me. Thank you to everyone 
for your prayers and gifts, they are accomplishing so much through Dalitso.’ 
 

Mark & Laura ‘It was a pleasure to visit the amazing team in Malingunde again 
and to be able to share some teaching. They are always an encouragement and 
really good to hear all their stories, particularly from Kingdom Expansion.’  
 

Evie ‘Spending quality time with the team was great fun. I loved being able to 
lend a hand in Happy Faces on their special graduation day.’ 
 

James ‘We had a fantastic and humbling time visiting the team. It was 
incredible to witness their faith in seeing God move and the incredible impact 
they’re continually having on the community around them. A particular 
highlight was the teaching sessions where I learnt a lot more about myself than 
I was hoping to teach the team!’ 
 

Brian and Val ‘Each year we see maturity, spiritual growth and people who 
honour God with their dedication and perseverance. We have come to know the 
team as our friends.’ 
 

Dave ‘I was blessed and it felt good to be able to share my experiences of life 
with the team and teach about the plans and purposes that God has for each 
one of us to flourish.’ 
 

Emily ‘One highlight was seeing the growth and transformation in the women 
throughout the conference. They came to a place of encouragement, seeing the 
gold in each other and drawing that out by speaking it over each other.’ 

 
Thank you for being a part of The Dalitso Trust story. We could 
not do this without you. Happy Christmas from the Dalitso 
Trust team! 

  
 Tom & Ali, Directors, The Dalitso Trust 
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Val with DT ladies 

 

 
Brian with DT men 

 

 
Dave teaching 

 

 
Evie, Nick and James with the team 

 


